
 
 
 

NOTICE  OF  PUBLIC  HEARING 
 
There will be a public hearing at 9 AM on Tuesday, March 28, 2017 in the Commissioners’ 
Meeting Room on the first floor of the Hendricks County Government Center, 355 South 
Washington Street, Danville, Indiana, to consider the Hendricks County Amended Ordinance 
Regarding Alarm Systems.  
 
A copy of this ordinance is available in the Commissioners’ Office, 355 South Washington 
Street, Danville, between the hours of 8 AM and 4 PM, Monday thru Friday. 
 
Hendricks County Board of Commissioners 
 
Matthew D. Whetstone, President 
Phyllis A. Palmer, Vice President 
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